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Dear Year 2 Parent/Carers, 

 
 

 

 

 

 
When your child joins Year 3 they will have the exciting opportunity to learn French.  As 

an introduction to our lessons, the children will take part in a French Experience where 

they will learn about culture and the geography of France.  We will be transforming our 

classroom into a French Café and we will be offering French bread (baguette), butter, jam 

and croissant. This will take place on Friday 8th September.  

 
Please email the school office if you are not happy for your child to take part and inform us 

of any dietary/allergy information we may not be aware of.  Otherwise, we look forward 

to a fun introduction to learning French this year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
The Year 3 Team (Sept 2023) 

 

 

 


